
               
  

     

          

 
 
 
October 21st 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The High School Leckhampton  
Section 10 Consultation 
 
The High School Leckhampton, a new 11-16 coeducational comprehensive School, will open in 
September 2021. Balcarras was appointed to sponsor the school by the local authority and the 
Regional Schools Commissioner in 2018. 
 
We completed a Section 10 consultation in 2017 but have decided to open a fresh consultation now 
that we have detailed plans in place. 
 
The consultation will launch on Wednesday October 21st and will run until Wednesday December 9th. 
 
Details can be found at: 
 
https://www.newschoolcheltenham.co.uk/ 
 
You will also find a range of documents that outline how the school will operate. Although we have 
received plenty of informal feedback via our recent open events, this latest round of consultation 
will help us to hone and shape our plans prior to putting in place final arrangements for the school’s 
opening in September 2021.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Dominic Burke           Rosi Shepherd 
Headteacher Balcarras/CEO of the Balcarras Trust      Chair of Trustees 
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